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Lee, Chris

From: Tom Heinen <tjheinen48@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 4:06 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Climate & Equity Plan Support

Dear Chris and City Leaders, 

We fully and strongly support the Climate & Equity Plan and appreciate that it was developed by city and 
county volunteers and leaders..  
 
 Although we live a block and a half from Milwaukee, in the former home of a parent and grandparent, the 
church we have attended for more than 40 years and continue to attend is located at N. 24th & Cherry Sts., And 
we have long been involved as volunteers and leaders of the Interfaith Conference of Greater Milwaukee and its 
Interfaith Earth Network, whose offices have been located in Milwaukee since the Conference -- which 
represents the top regional leaders of 22 faiths and denominations -- was founded in 1970.   
 
Our church, St. Michael's Catholic Church, has the most diverse congregation in the 10-county Archdiocese of 
Milwaukee, with an all-community Mass that is in up to eight languages.  The impacts of climate change are 
felt and will be increasingly felt by people throughout Milwaukee County and beyond, with disadvantaged 
people being particularly vulnerable to the effects. 
With gratitude for the Climate & Equity Plan, 
Tom & Catherine "Katie" Heinen 
2547 N. 67th St. 
Wauwatosa  53213 
 
 


